Vickz Guetgemann

From: Vicky Guetgemann

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 10:44 AM
To: Vicky Guetgemann

Subject: FW: Draft Budget for CJA Conference

From: Michael Zelek

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 5:05 PM
To: Sarah Weller

Subject: RE: Draft Budget for CJA Conference

Cool. Hopefully there can be a discount for the registration since a few are going from here. Rich mentioned trying to
work something out. In any case, | think we still qualify as CJA members. The follow up will be with Casey Allred from
ALBD (Casey Allred Casey Allred@activelivingbydesign.org). She coordinates these things on their end, We have
$2633.92 left. Also, reach out to Linda Kinney on potential for discounted rates. Here’s the comment from Katie Eyes:
“Linda is working to see if we can get a further group discount, so | have copied her here. Do note the early bird
registration date is in November. You will submit your receipts to ALBD and follow their process to be reimbursed.” |
think the rest looks good. 1 don’t see any other option in terms of staying at less expensive hotels... you can verify with
Denise that taxes are excluded.

Mike

Mike Zelek, MPH

Division Director, Health Promotion and Policy
Chatham County Public Health Department
michael.zelek@chathamnc.org

919-545-8466

www.chathamnc.org/publichealth
www.faceboolk.com/chathamhealth




